
US Registered Aircraft
and FAA Licence Holders
I The Irish Aviation Authority (IAA) is pleased to announce that it has agreed new surveillance

procedures for N (US) registered aircraft operating in Ireland. 

I These procedures also apply to Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) licence holders. 

I The FAA has agreed that IAA inspectors may now check all N registered aircraft and licence
holders as part of our national programme.

I All ATC incidents, airspace violations, airworthiness and operating issues, and discrepancies
relating to N registered aircraft will be reported by the IAA on a monthly basis to the FAA New
York office for follow up.

I The IAA will review follow up actions with the FAA periodically.

I It is IAA policy that aircraft based substantially in this State should be on the Irish (EI) register. 

For further information on registering general aviation aircraft, contact:
Flan Garry, Aircraft Registration, Irish Aviation Authority, 
Aviation House, Hawkins Street, Dublin 2.
Tel: 01 603 1186  Fax: 01 679 2934  Email: registration@iaa.ie 


